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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
June 6, 2017 

 
The last day of school is approaching very quickly.  End of year events are coming up and 
students are buzzing.   I have asked the Principals to close down budget requests.  The budget is 
not frozen but this has given us an opportunity to get a better accounting of those accounts that 
had encumbrances.  This will tell us if there are funds that can be released to the fund balance. 
 
All of the Smarter Balanced testing is now over, when we have the results I will make that data 
available to the board.   
 
We are still in the hiring process. As of the writing of this report on May 31, we still have the 
following positions open: 
 

 High School Math 
 Middle School Science 
 First grade- finalist candidates coming to my office shortly 
 Half time pre-school teacher 

 
We have advertised again for both the high school math and middle school science positons.  
These two positions are in areas of critical need statewide and will be difficult to fill. 
 
On May 26 there was a combined visit from the DOE’s facilities team and the Commissioner of 
Education.  The Commissioner spent the time speaking to teachers, students and administration.  
The facilities team will issue a report shortly which will be made available to the board. 
 
As of May 31, all returning teachers who are up for recertification by the Department of 
Education have completed their staff development requirements. 
 
Beginning June 1 and continuing through June 30, staff can go on line to take the “health survey” 
through SchoolCare that will qualify them for a reduction in deductibles.  Instructions will be 
sent out through Human Resources. 
 
As a reminder, the WLC graduation is Friday, June 9 at 7PM. 
 
Sunday, June 25- Wednesday, June 28 I will be attending the annual NHSAA conference on 
Educational Leadership in Whitefield. 
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